
Good morning/afternoon everyone.  

My name is Trish G. Some of you may know me as Patti G if I have packed your order from the LDC. I 

have just been elected the new Area Literature Coordinator. I have been in program for over 3 decades 

and it has been my privilege to serve my home group on Saturday mornings in Pequannock in various 

capacities including treasurer and anniversary chair and co-chair. I have also been a volunteer at the LDC 

for the past couple of years. It is nice to be here in the “big room.” I am usually in the little room down 

the hall selling literature for the LDC. In my new role, I will be responsible for providing literature for all 

Al-Anon and AA events with Al-Anon participation. I am very excited to be able to share a little bit of my 

love for our conference approved literature on another level. I look forward to working with all of you 

and I am anxious for yet another opportunity to learn and grow through service in Al-Anon. 


